Our Organizations

Charlotte Chapter B'nai B'rith Women

ADL Memo/Date Books

ADL Memo/Date Books were distributed to all area school principals in August. These books, put out by B'nai B'rith's Anti-Defamation League, help teachers to plan for their school year. Ideally, no major tests or events will be scheduled on Jewish holidays.

If you are interested in buying one for yourself, please call Esther Gold, 364-2958.

Tape-A-Tale

Starting at the September general meeting, a Tape-A-Tale box labeled "Blank/Completed" will be available at the

reservation desk for anyone interested in taping stories or songs for children in the local hospitals.

This is a national project adopted locally where members record short stories, poems or music that are presented with tape recorders to the pediatric wards in local hospitals. These tapes are used during quiet times for the children confined to bed or while waiting for tests.

Once a tape is complete (on both sides), just return it to the "Complete" box at the next general meeting. This is truly a no-effort way to help a sick child through a rough



custom print invitations and accessories

PAPERTOWN

4426 E. Independence Blvd. 515 N. Polk St. (Pineville)

BBW's Birthday

August 18 marked BBW's 90th birthday, and we are in the midst of planning a year of activities to celebrate and take pride in BBW's many achievements since its founding. Charlotte Chapter, in conjunction with HaLailah, received from Mayor Harvey Gantt a proclamation declaring August 18 as "B'nai B'rith Women's Day".

GIFT WRAP

Paper and tape, ribbons and bows

That's how December and Gift Wrap goes.

Telephone calls, scheduling to do

None of this will happen without "YOU"!

> Peggie Rovman 552-2010

Charlotte Chapter BBW extends sincere wishes to everyone for a most Happy New Year.

-Jody Pinion

HaLailah BBW

With summer's end, HaLailah held its first meeting on August 18 at the home of Penny Eisenberg. The theme, 'Picnic and Ponder', found members poolside for a covered dish supper and a discussion of present and future projects. The grand finale for the evening was a very special dessert, a birthday cake commemorating B'nai B'rith Women's 90th year. Many thanks to Penny for hosting a relaxing, fun evening.

Holiday Baskets

The High Holidays are right around the corner; therefore, HaLailah is now preparing Holiday Baskets. A festive assortment of holiday necessities and gifts are distributed through Jewish Family Services to aid shut-ins, the elderly, and the needy in celebrating Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur. Donations for this worthwhile project are appreciated. Please send contributions to Meredith Glazer, 6810 Folger Dr., Charlotte, NC

All Jews are responsible for one another

כל ישראל פיבים Pine Needles

HaLailah is currently taking orders for pine needles for your fall landscaping needs. For \$4.50 a bale, HaLailah will deliver your pine needles to your door. Orders are being accepted through September for a mid-October delivery. Place your order today. Call Kaye Yaffe, 541-3144 or Lauren Lassman, 846-3310.

Membership

Membership teas will be held at 7:30 p.m. on Sept. 29 and Nov. 24. The annual membership meeting will be on Dec. 15. For information on location and membership call Linda Spil, 846-3704.

Hunter House

Our first meeting is scheduled for Sept. 16, 7:30 p.m. at Hunter House. Jan Scotton from Memorial Hospital will be speaking on infant first-aid. Our second meeting is combined with our regular program meeting, Oct. 20. This meeting's topic is financial planning. Anyone interested in attending or wanting to know more about Hunter House, call Linda Spil.

manager whole at Lisa Pharr

East Coast Entertainment

Specializing in Weddings, Bar/Bat Mitzvahs and other Party Functions.

Larry Farber - President

- Over 15 years experience.
- Booked over two million dollars worth of entertainment in '86.
- Leader of the Now & Then Band.
- Exclusive representation of North Tower, the Fantastic Shakers, the Entertainers & many, many more.

704-339-0100 1616 Cleveland Ave. Charlotte, N.C. 28203

64

NC Wats 1-800-522-1001 Out-of-state Wats 1-800-433-1323

Dorothy Gutmann Group of Hadassah

If you would like to attend some pleasant and informative evening meetings and make new friends in the Jewish community, the Dorothy Gutmann evening group of Hadassah would love to have you join in their activities.

Working for improvements in Israel is very fulfilling. Make your evenings count. For more information please call Miriam Darholt, 366-3057 (evenings). First meeting of the new season will be Sept. 16.

-Lorrie Colish



Relax in the easy sophistication of the piano bar where leather and mahogany reflect the warmth of

fire light. Feel at home in the comfort of our dining room while you savor prime beef, fresh seafood and venetables prepared to their advantage and your specifications. Explore our wine cellar. Savor our hors d'oeuvres. And linger over tempting desserts with your coffee and liqueurs.

Morrocrofts is more than a restaurant - it is a style. Your table's waiting. Come to Morrocrofts at the Park Hotel.





You want your wedding to be perfect. That's why you should start planning now to have your reception at Marriott. Stop worrying. We'll plan everything together: the food, the drink, and the decorations will be exactly to your specifications.

And, remember, you may have your reception in our elegant surroundings, or we'll

tion of your choice. Either way, the Marriott experience is one you and your guests will always remember.

We can make your wedding reception the perfect ending to the perfect day. Call one of our wedding professionals at (704) 527-9650 for more information and advice.

bring the festivities to the loca- Marriott People know bow.



5700 Westpark Drive, At 1-77 and Tyvola Road, Charlotte, NC 28210